
[Your School's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to 

enhance the Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) experience for our 

children, we would like to invite you to participate in a brief survey. 

Your feedback is invaluable in helping us understand what we are doing 

well and where we can improve. 

**Survey Details:**  

- **Purpose:** To gather insights on your experiences and opinions 

regarding our EYFS program.  

- **Duration:** Approximately [X minutes].  

- **Confidentiality:** All responses will be kept anonymous and used 

solely for the purpose of improving our services.  

You can access the survey at the following link: [Insert Survey Link] 

Please complete the survey by [Insert Deadline]. We appreciate your time 

and input in helping us provide the best learning environment for our 

children. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[School Phone Number] 


